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          Letter from the President  
 
Dear Willow Park Green neighbors, 
 
We have received prices to repair the 
damaged section of our gate and will 
finalize this repair with the party involved 
in the very near future.  
  
With the start of school, once again, we 
are having parents use our entrance area 
as a parking lot – if you would like to 
volunteer to monitor this situation – put 
out traffic cones, inform parents this is 
private property, take up traffic cones – 
please let us know. 
 
A Fall Block Party is being planned for 
October – final date and more information 
to come. 
 
There has been conversation about a date 
for a Community Garage Sale in October – 
if you have an interest in participating, 
please let us know – minimum of 5 
families needed. 
   
Charles W. Bush 
************************************** 
                 DID YOU KNOW? 
Per the Willow Park Greens CCR’s - 
Advertisement signs for a Contractor  
performing any work on your property are 
not allowed to be displayed in the front 
yard. If you are happy with their work – 
word of mouth is the best method to pass 
along information.    

 

         NEXT HOA MEETING DATE 
                      THURSDAY – September 15, 2022 
                                      7:00 PM 
                 WILLOW FORK COUNTRY CLUB 
                           21055 Westheimer Parkway 
      ********************************                    
                     GARDEN CLUB 
 
      Garden Club Meeting – Friday, August 26, 2022 
        – 10:00 AM @21230 Twisted Willow Lane 
          
        This Committee will canvas the neighborhood to 
        award our “Yard of the Month” & provide recom- 
        mendations for landscaping needs in the community. 
        Hope to see you there!!  
 
 

       *********************************           

 

           “YARD OF THE MONTH” 
        Emmanuel & Maria Gutierrez 
                   2806 Twisted Willow Ct. 
 

      ********************************* 
     
    All homes are to have a landscaped area in the front & 
      these areas are to be maintained in a healthy  
      condition by the homeowner to include proper “weed 
      control” and the removal/replacement of dead plants.  
      The homeowner is responsible for trimming low- 
      hanging tree branches of all yard trees including those  
      near the sidewalks.   
 


